New Vienna City Council Meeting
July 6, 2021

	Mayor Roger Langel opened the meeting at 5:30pm. Present were council members:  Jim Naber, and Dave DuBois, TJ Kloser, Kathy Engelken. Absent-Mike Leuchs.
	Kloser made the motion to approve the amended agenda for July 6, 2021 by adding building permit for Mike Lehman concrete patio, seconded by DuBois.
	Naber made the motion to approve the consent agenda that consisted of minutes from the June meeting and bills, receipts and financial reports. Second was made by Engelken. Ayes-all.
	Cigarette permit for C.J. Tire was approved on a motion from Kloser, second by Naber.
	RESOLUTION # 15-2021 APPROVING THE CITY TO APPLY FOR AMERICAN RESCUE PLAN FUNDING was made on a motion from Engelken, second By Naber. Ayes-all.
	RESOLUTION #16-2021 A RESOLUTION ACCEPTING THE GRANT AWARD FOR THE RCTP FUNDING motion from Kloser, second by DuBois. Ayes-all.
	Building Permits were approved for the following on a motion from Naber, second by DuBois.
1.Mike Lehman- concrete patio, 2. Mark Lukan for garage and curb cuts. Ayes-all.
	Under the water and sewer report. Mike Neuhaus stated that Krapfl Const. will be ordering new fire hydrants for the Smith Street project. The city discussed the sewer, clay line that is broken that runs along the Vorwald property on the east side of town. The council will look into meeting with the property owners involved to discuss this project that needs to be addressed.
	The City discussed the legal services and attorney that the City currently has. The council decided to dismiss attorney Edward Henry and move forward with the new firm of Dallas Lynch and attorney Douglas Herman on a motion from Kloser, second by Naber. Ayes-all. 
	RESOLUTION #17-2021 A RESOLUTION APPROVING THE END OF YEAR TRANSFERS was approved on a motion from Naber, Second by Engelken, Ayes-all.
	Payment request #3 for $4131.63 to Krapfl Const. for the water pressure project and approval and acceptance of the completion of the project was made on a motion from Engelken, second by Kloser. Ayes-all. 
	Additional topics the council discussed as non-action included: Removal of Columbus St house will be the second week of July, benches and additional work needed for walking trail yet, Smith St curb and gutter work needed.
	There being no further business to discuss the meeting was adjourned on a motion from 
Naber, second by DuBois at 6:34pm.
Submitted by Angie Oberbroeckling, City Clerk    

